The temporary suspension of the Shingles (Herpes Zoster) Programme was lifted from 1st Sep 2020 and routine vaccination of 70 year olds (and catch up for 71-79year olds) should continue. Practices should note that Zostavax is an expensive vaccine and practices should use stock effectively. The latest expiry date of previously distributed stock was May 2020 while current available stock expires July 2021.  Any expired stock should be returned to PDC after completing the returns form (attached) and arranging uplift from vaccines@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
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